
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

A Letter of Thanks from 
 Lawton Manor to our Pen Pals at 
Alsager Highfields Primary School 

 

 
Hello everyone, we hope you are all keeping well and coping well 
with Zoom classes or enjoying being back at School. Happy New 
Year to you and very best wishes for 2021. We wanted to write to 

Alsager Highfields Primary School to say a huge Thank You for the 
wonderful letters you have written to us.  It is very much 

appreciated especially by our residents. 
 

At the moment we are keeping everyone safe here at Lawton 
Manor and so we can’t invite people in to the home from the 
community just yet.  However, when it is safe to do so we will 

invite you all to an afternoon tea at Lawton Manor.  We think you 
will love meeting some residents and no doubt you’ll enjoy the 

cakes and cookies too! 
 

We have enjoyed the special month of December with the beautiful 
decorations all around the home.  We had five Christmas trees in 

our lounges and dining rooms! 
 

In reply and on behalf of some residents, we would like to pass 
some messages on to you 

 
Michael said “I am delighted to hear about the children’s hobbies” 

 
Ann told us “She loved the fact the children enjoyed football as 

much as she does!” 

 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
The wellbeing of our residents is equally important to the care that 
residents receive, and we take time to understand what great care 
means to them, as well as to understand their individual likes and 
dislikes, to ensure that life in our home is as comfortable and filled 
with happiness as it can be. This careful planning normally begins 
with an assessment of overall needs by our highly trained team and 
this in turn, ensures that we are confident that we can meet the 
needs of new residents.  Our in-house chefs are also part of this as 
we know how important good food and nutrition is.  We serve 
three course meals for lunch and dinner! 
 

  
Our home is filled with joy and we are all really excited about our 
plans for the New Year.  Since the various lockdowns we have all 
become very “Tech-Savvy”.  We engage in webinars and go on 
virtual trips around the world visiting museums and art galleries 
engaging in Q & A sessions too. Some residents have Face book 
portals so they can speak to their loved ones at any time and we 
have also installed a “Designated visiting suite” which is a Covid 
safe room with a sealed divider and an intercom with speakers for 
live conversation.  This means residents can still see their family in 
the winter time because we can’t do this in the garden at this time 
of year. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Here are some photos taken around our home 
 
 
Christmas cake at Lawton Manor December 2020 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                   
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  Resident Edith on her 100th Birthday-November 2020 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      Lawton Manor front entrance 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please also visit us on Facebook @barchesterlawtonmanor with 
permission of a guardian or parent  
 



 
 
 
   

 


